
 

In the event of adverse weather conditions or other 
emergency situations, the decision to close the school will 
be made by the Headteacher and relayed to parents via the 
text system. Announcements will also be made on Radio 
Sheffield on 88.6, 94.7 or 104.1 FM, Dearne FM 102 & 97.1 
and Hallam FM 102.9 & 103.4.  

 

 


